
  

 

 

 

   Newsletter 

                                              5/6/2023 

 

Week 6 Term 2  
Well, here we are in Winter now, the mornings are cold and sometimes wet, please check you 

have changed the spare set of kindy clothes in your child’s bag from summer style to winter 

warms. Also, if you wish you can send your child with a raincoat as we often play in the light 

misty rain for those children with a raincoat. Umbrellas are ok but it limits you to one hand 

and you can’t climb or swing with an umbrella. On another note, Sarah our new staff member 

began last week, and she was a big hit with educators and children, we are so lucky to have 

secured her. 

 

Thank you to families for swift payment of termly kindy fees, the money goes straight back 

into funding the kindy bills, such as the cleaner, the constant re-ordering of toilet paper, 

tissues, paper towels, paint, glue etc. If you are having a tricky time finding the money for 

kindy fees please consider just paying in instalments, you could put $5 or $10 a week in the 

kindy fee box and it will be deducted against your account happily.  

 

The Pie Drive order forms are due back this Monday, we can accept some late orders but only 

until Wednesday this week. Pies will arrive at Kindy on Wednesday 21st June (not a kindy day 

for children), we need boxes for packing the orders into and some brilliant helpers on the day 

to sort and name all orders. Unfortunately, as the pies are in crates on the floor it is best 

that children are not involved, also for hygiene reasons. However, if you feel your kindy aged 

child would be ok playing in the outdoor kindy space for a while then that could be negotiated.  

  

The proposed kindy Closure Day has been confirmed and approved by Governing Council – 

Wednesday June 28th. Also Tuesday June 27th there will be a short Stay and Play morning for 

our new enrolments beginning after the July holidays. You are very welcome if you wish to 

Stay and Play with your child also and help us make the new families feel welcome.  

 

Diary Dates: 

• Monday June 19th Governing Council 3.30, all welcome 

• Public Holiday Monday June 12th 

• Closure Day June 28th – Wed week 9 

• End of term Tuesday July 4th 3.00pm  
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